
 
 

 

 

 

 

  

High Hazels Academy would like to invite parents and carers to our 

parent council meeting. 

 

• We would like you to find out more and share your views about how we 
do things in school. 

 

• Come and have your say about what you would like to see in school.  
 

• This is your opportunity to share your ideas and influence practice in 
your school 

 

If you would like to share your ideas please come: 

 

Date: Friday 13th December 2019 

 Time:  Refreshments 9 - 9.15 

Meeting 9.30- 10.30 am 

Venue:  Please meet in reception 

We look forward to seeing you there. 

 

If you have any questions please see Mrs Fatima Khan 


